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CA-NP-046
Requests for Information NP 2025 Capital Budget Application

Q. (Reference Application, 2025 Capital Budget Overview, page 2) It is stated
“ The capital expenditures proposed as part of Newfoundland Power’'s 2025
Capital Budget Application (the "Application”) are necessary to meet its
statutory obligations under the Public Utilities Act and the Electrical Power
Control Act, 1994.” Are the Board'’s Provisional Capital Budget Application
Guidelines consistent with legislation and the need to ensure projects are
carried out in an environmentally responsible manner?

A. Newfoundland Power notes that this Request for Information (“RFI") is substantively
identical to RFI CA-NP-048 filed in relation to the Company’s 2024 Capital Budget
Application. See the response to RFI CA-NP-048 in relation to Newfoundland Power’s
2024 Capital Budget Application.
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